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Comments: Pack goats

 

I would like to express my concern for your proposed ban of pack goats in the GMUG forest plan.  As an active

packer and frequent visitor to CO it would be disappointing to see this happen.  To my knowledge there has

never been a link connecting pack goats and any form of pathogens spread to wild sheep.  It would be a huge

disservice to the pack goat community if we are eliminated from using our lands.  The NAPGA has recently

developed a best practice list in which we all discourage any interaction with wild animals.This should help put

others at ease to know we are doing our best to keep domestic and wild animals separated at all times.

 

 

Please reconsider your plan.

 

 

Respectfully 

Shawn Dorr

Gillette Wy 
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